
 

 

 
 
HEE South School of Pharmacy is looking to appoint a number of 
Local Quality Champions across the Thames Valley, Wessex 
and the South West to support the community pharmacy based 
pre-registration tutor workforce to implement the quality framework 
for Oriel recruited placements. 
 
 
We are looking for pharmacists who have the skills and experience 
to take on this role and have: 

 Experience of pre-registration pharmacist training 

 Detailed knowledge of the GPhC pre-registration requirements 

 Good local networks and the ability to network across 

agencies 

 Good knowledge of the HEE Quality Framework for Oriel 

recruited pre-registration pharmacists 

 The ability to work flexibly and without direct supervision 

 The ability to travel across their chosen geography 

 

Ideally, you will need to be available for training on 24
th
 April in 

Bristol.  However, there will be further training available to support 

the second wave of quality champions that are being sought to 

support gaps across the South geography. You will be paid on a 

sessional basis by HEE South for approximately 12 days up to 

October 2018. 

 

Interested?  

Please submit your expression of interest by 20
th
 April to 

pharmacy.south@hee.nhs.uk specifying which geographical area 

you would like to cover.   

Alternatively please contact Claire Hough, Pharmacy Training Programme 

Director, HEE, Claire.hough@hee.nhs.uk for more information. 

Developing people 
for health and healthcare 
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